
General Manager’s Report - Regular 

April 20th, 2023 

 

1. Zero Emission Plan 

The Zero Emission Plan is on schedule to be completed in June. 

2. Ad – Commissioner 

 The City has advertised for Expressions of Interest with a closing date of March 31, 2023.  The 
 Committee has met and a recommendation has been forwarded to Council. 

3. Accessibility Plan 

 Applications were received and reviewed for membership on our Metrobus Accessibility 
 Advisory Committee.   Eight members have been appointed and the first meeting will take place 
 early May. The committee will offer input from a variety of disability and other perspectives on 
 the development of Metrobus’ accessibility plan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


